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The Warehouse Group Limited – FY25 Interim Results 
teleconference details  
 
The Warehouse Group Limited advises that its FY25 Interim Results for the half year ended 
26 January 2025 will be announced on Friday 21 March 2025.  
 
An audio teleconference will follow the announcement, commencing at 9.15am NZT on 
Friday 21 March 2025. Please register in advance of the conference, using the link provided 
below. Upon registering, you will be provided with dial-in numbers, an event passcode and 
PIN number.  
 
Teleconference registration link: https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10045852-901aw4.html 
 
A copy of the presentation referred to in the audio teleconference will be available at 
https://www.nzx.com/instruments/WHS. 
 
ENDS  
 
Contact details regarding this announcement: 
 
For media queries please contact:  For investor queries please contact: 

Julian Light 
General Manager Corporate Affairs 
+64 21 243 8528 
julian.light@twgroup.co.nz  

Julia Belk 
Investor Relations Manager 
+64 21 240 8997  
julia.belk@thewarehouse.co.nz 
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